

Rise Park Academy Trust Annan Way RM1 4UD

Tel: 01708 761935

www.riseparkinfants.co.uk

www.riseparkjuniors.co.uk

Heads Of School: Mrs R. Robinson B.Ed (Hons)

Miss C. Street M.A. (Hons)

Executive Headteacher: Mrs C. Fox P.G.C.E. N.P.Q.H

2 May 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may know, there is now a possibility of European Elections being called on Thursday 23rd May. The Junior School has been advised by the local authority that it has been placed on standby as a Polling Station on that day, should this be required.

This enforced school closure (which will apply to the nursery and both schools) has not been confirmed to date, but as soon as the school is notified of the outcome in this regard all parents will be advised with immediate effect.

I would also remind you that, should there be a school closure on 23rd May, the schools will re-open on Friday 24th May, for the last day of this half term, as previously advised.

Kind regards,

Mrs C. Fox

Executive Headteacher

Rise Park Academy Trust













